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This notice concerns Questions 13 and 21 on the Braille edition of the 2024 Grade 8 
Mathematics Test, Session 1. 

Due to incorrect diagrams associated with Questions 13 and 21, these two questions 
have no correct answer. At the time of scoring the multiple-choice questions on this test, 
all students who used the Braille edition of this test will receive credit for Questions 13 
and 21. 

Please provide a copy of this notice to any teacher who will be proctoring the Braille 
edition of the Grade 8 Mathematics Test. Make sure to darken the circle for “Braille” in 
the box labeled “IEP or 504 Plan Accommodations” on the answer sheet for all students 
who used a Braille edition of this test. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and we thank you for your hard 
work on behalf of the students in New York State. 

 


